
 
 

 

Extension of Policy Premium Grace Period 

 

In light of the ongoing spread of the novel coronavirus, we are conscious of the potential payment 

disruptions caused by the outbreak.  With our customers’ interests and wellbeing at heart, AXA is 

extending the premium payment grace period for all our current in-force individual life insurance 

policies1.  

For policy premium due on or before 30 June 2020, the grace period of premium payment will be 

extended from 30 days to 90 days from the premium due date. 

In view of the entry restrictions imposed on visitors travelling from mainland China to Hong Kong, the 

grace period of premium payment for our mainland Chinese policyholders will be further extended to 90 

days from the premium due date or 30 June 2020, whichever is later. 

 

1 Only applicable to life policies issued by AXA China Region Insurance Company Limited and AXA China Region Insurance 

Company (Bermuda) Limited (incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability) 

2 Other terms and conditions in the eligible policies shall remain unchanged  

 

 


